
Childcare Health Concern Update 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear Emergency Contacts, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of a health concern 

regarding [Child's Name], who is currently enrolled in our childcare program. 

Recently, we have observed [brief description of health concern, e.g., recurrent cough, high 

fever], and we believe it is important to keep you updated, as you are listed as an emergency 

contact. 

We are closely monitoring [Child's Name]'s condition and are advising [insert any relevant 

measures taken, e.g., home rest, consultation with a healthcare provider]. We will continue to 

prioritize the health and safety of all children in our care. 

If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to reach out to us 

at [Your Contact Information]. We appreciate your understanding and support in this matter. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Childcare Facility Name] 

[Contact Information] 


